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A special envoy, Ms. Takako Suzuki, Member of the House of 

Representatives, was dispatched as Ambassador on Special Mission by the 

Government of Japan to attend the 35th Independence Anniversary and the 

Inauguration of the 5th President of the Republic of Namibian President.  

On 20 March 2025, Ambassador Suzuki, Ambassador on Special Mission 

visited One Economy Foundation. Ambassador Suzuki was shown around the 

campus by the One Economy Foundation CEO Ms. Uajorokisa Karuaihe, 

exchanged views, and viewed different activities, which includes 

projects sponsored through the Japan Supplementary Budget Project 

implemented by UNFPA. 

 

Ambassador Asazuma (Left), Ms. Erica Goldson (Country Representative, UNFPA)(Third 

Left), Ms. Uajorokisa Karuaihe (CEO, One Economy Foundation)(Centre), Ms. Takako 

Suzuki(Ambassador on Special Mission) (Centre Right) 

 

Ambassador Asazuma (Left), Ms. Uajorokisa Karuaihe (CEO, One Economy Foundation) 

(Third Left), Ms. Takako Suzuki (Ambassador on Special Mission) (Centre), Ms. Erica 

Goldson (Country Representative, UNFPA) (Third Right).  


